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ADDENDUM 
 
 
 

13. Memorial Bench - Mr Peter Coventry 

The family of former Mayor of Warminster, Mr Peter Coventry, are looking to  
arrange a memorial bench for their late father. 
 
They say that “Our Father loved Warminster and was passionate about the  
work he and our mother did during their time on Warminster Town Council.”  
 
The family is wondering if the town council would be prepared to offer a grant  
for the bench. 
 
The cost of a memorial bench is in the region of £700. 
 
Exact details and arrangements would be delegated to the Parks and Estate  
Manager. 
 
Funding could come from 318 - Earmarked Reserves Outside Services. 
 
Members to resolve whether to give a grant and if so the amount of  
grant to be given. 
 


